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Monday, 22nd April is World Earth day. The pupils from 6th to 9th grade 

have already commemorated this day on 16th March during the Ecology 

day, where they have produced some amazing posters that can be seen 

on our hallways. Our school has also decided to take care of our mother 

Earth and take a pledge against the use of plastic.  Because of this pledge 

we have saved the planet from 10,000 plastic straws, and around 3,200 

disposable plastic cups. By gathering old paper, we have saved 70 trees.  

Although, 5th May is the end date of our project we will still continue to 

care for the environment and our future. 

 

To sum thing up… a poem by our 8th grade pupil: 

 

Our planet is a wonder, it has everything we need, 

water when we're thirsty, and food that we can eat. 

But Earth is getting dirty, the sky is getting hot, 

and it's all our mistake, mistake that we forgot. 

 

Earth is our home, the only home we know, 

it made possible for us to live, and for the plants to grow, 

but it's us who invented plastic, and we use CO2, 

and we need to remember, what we're gonna do. 

 

We need to save our planet, from ground to highest peak, 

we need to save the animals and everything unique. 



Everybody counts, all small actions matter, 

we must step together, to make our future better. 

 

Iva Movrin, 8.b 

 

 


